
 
 
Friends 
  
Thank you all for your continued support and dedication to the Parish and for your understanding as we 
work through these times. 
 
Our Mass will continue to be streamed on YouTube on line at 10:45am this Sunday May 31, 2020 and 
next June 7, 2020 with the distribution of Communion to follow the completion of the Mass in the same 
manner outdoors on the Parish grounds. 
  
We are making plans to welcome the congregation back into our Church, and hopeful that the Governor, 
Public Health Officials, and the Bishop will sanction that act soon.  Our plans are focused on ensuring 
safety of all, including hand sanitizing, proper social distancing, masking and celebration of the Mass 
with all that this virus has brought upon us. 
  
Please continue to pray for those impacted by this pandemic and for those that provide the care.  
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7wpkWA5NgzXgQgmIxtNRZA?view_as=subscriber

